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November 3, 1949

Mr« S. R. Morss
R. 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Norss:

Thank you for your letter of October 29 in regard to
our all-night broadeast of Friday, October 28,

Please consider this as your verification of reception
of KTUL, 1430 kilocycles. We are very pleased that
you were able to pick upthis broadeast.,

Thank you for your interest in our station, and for
your prompt response.

Very truly yours,

R. E. SNIDER,
Chief Engineer
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